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To whom it may concern

We hereby acknowledge the participation of
‘Sinca Noua Folklore Ensemble’ — Sinca Noua (Roumania)

to the

55th Worlddancefestival ‘Hello Schoten!’ — Belgium

held from 12 to 19 July 2013.

The programs shown by the ensemble were of a very high qualitative standard and
largely contributed to a successful edition of the festival.

We can therefore recommend the group for participation to any other festival.

Ulf Verbeelen
Vice-president/international contacts
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